
 

                                                                                            
  
 
 

 

  

 

Research Summer School on Social, commercial, and political 

determinants of health: Emerging issues  

Universidad de Alcalá, June 17-21, 2024 

Invitation as a Guest Speaker  

We cordially invite you to participate as a guest speaker in our upcoming one-week 

course on Social Epidemiology, scheduled at the University of Alcala, Madrid, from June 

17 to 21, 2024. As esteemed members of one of the university partners in the EUGLOH 

consortium, we value your institution’s contributions in the field of social epidemiology 

and call for the expertise of your faculty members in the course. Their participation will 

make a significant contribution to the academic enrichment of this program. 

The course aims to delve into the intricate and intertwined connections of the social, 

political, and commercial determinants with health outcomes in Europe and around the 

world. We are specifically interested in examining issues considered as determinants of 

health inequities/inequalities in your context, such as immigration and urban health, 

which are key social determinants of health in Spain. Covering fundamental concepts, 

methodologies, and practical applications in social epidemiology, we aim to provide 

participants with a holistic understanding of the subject.  

We would be honoured to have the contribution of one of your faculty members with a 

75-minute session, comprising a presentation and interactive Q&A, offering participants 

insights that bridge theoretical foundations with real-world applications.  

Given the collaborative nature of our consortium, the participation of faculty members 

from your institution presents an excellent opportunity to foster academic collaboration 

across institutions. We are committed to facilitating their involvement, whether in person 

or virtually, and kindly request your confirmation of availability by January 8th, 2024. Their 

contribution to this course not only enhances its academic value but also strengthens 

the collaborative spirit of our consortium. We look forward to the possibility of having one 

of your faculty members as a guest speaker. 

For any inquiries or additional information, please feel free to contact me via e-mail. You 

may register your interest by filling in this questionnaire. 

Thank you for considering this invitation. 

Luisa N. Borrell, DDS, PhD 
Academic Coordinator of the Research Summer School 
luisa.borrell@uah.es 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/BT6qV5VqW3

